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Sleep Medicine is interested in fostering exchanges on controversial topics within the broad ®eld of clinical

sleep medicine that are timely, unresolved and important. The journal will publish lead articles that frame an

overview of the topic and raise issues within the topic that should be debated. The editors will then solicit

responses from parties with relevant expertise and also request observations, comments and questions from our

readership (suggested maximum length, 500 words). It may be possible to include a ®gure, and a few references are

welcome. Submissions should be sent to Controversies in sleep medicine at the of®ce of the editor-in-chief (Dr

Sudhansu Chokroverty, St Vincents Hospital and Medical Center, 153 West 11th Street, Cronin 466, New York,

NY 10011, USA). Responses will be screened for inclusion and may be edited by the editorial board. Responses

will be published in a subsequent issue of the journal and debate will remain open as long as the discussion remains

vital and interesting. Readers are invited to suggest additional topics that might be addressed or to prepare a

potential lead article for consideration by the editorial board. We will also be examining how best to present these

controversies for maximum impact and may consider revising our format in the future if we think a different one

would better serve the interests of our readership.
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